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SECURITIES AND EXCHANGE COMMISSION
SEC FORM 17-C

CURRENT REPORT UNDER SECTION 17
OF THE SECURITIES REGULATION CODE
AND SRC RULE 17.2(c) THEREUNDER

1. Date of Report (Date of earliest event reported)
Oct 3, 2022

2. SEC Identification Number
15393

3. BIR Tax Identification No.
000-463-069-000

4. Exact name of issuer as specified in its charter
House of Investments, Inc.

5. Province, country or other jurisdiction of incorporation
Makati City, Metro Manila, Philippines

6. Industry Classification Code(SEC Use Only)

7. Address of principal office

9F Grepalife Building, 221 Sen. Gil Puyat Ave., Makati City, Metro Manila
Postal Code
1200

8. Issuer's telephone number, including area code

(632) 8815 9636

9. Former name or former address, if changed since last report
N/A

10. Securities registered pursuant to Sections 8 and 12 of the SRC or Sections 4 and 8 of the RSA
Title of Each Class Number of Shares of Common Stock Outstanding and Amount of Debt Outstanding
Common 776,465,281

11. Indicate the item numbers reported herein
N/A

The Exchange does not warrant and holds no responsibility for the veracity of the facts and representations contained in all corporate
disclosures, including financial reports. All data contained herein are prepared and submitted by the disclosing party to the Exchange,
and are disseminated solely for purposes of information. Any questions on the data contained herein should be addressed directly to
the Corporate Information Officer of the disclosing party.
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PSE Disclosure Form 4-13 - Clarification of News Reports
References: SRC Rule 17 (SEC Form 17-C) and
Section 4.4 of the Revised Disclosure Rules

Subject of the Disclosure

Clarification of BusinessWorld (Online Edition) news article.

Source BusinessWorld
Subject of News Report  Sangley airport construction may start by Q3 next year
Date of Publication Oct 3, 2022

Clarification of News Report

“THE CAVITE provincial government expects construction of the $11-billion Sangley Point International Airport Project,
which will serve as an alternative to the Ninoy Aquino International Airport (NAIA), to start as early as the third quarter of
2023.

The signing of the joint venture and development agreement is expected to take place this month. The parties will work
on finalizing the airport’s design and business plan, the provincial government said.

The first phase of the project, which includes the first of four runways, is expected to be operational by 2028. The second
phase will result in a two-runway system with airport facilities capable of handling at least 75 million passengers every
year.

”

Outside of the information attributed to Cavite Governor Juanito Victor “Jonvic” C. Remulla, we would like to confirm the
Consortium-related information stated in the BusinessWorld article. You may refer to our disclosure dated September 15,
2022 which includes a Press Release for this project.

Other Relevant Information

N/A

Filed on behalf by:
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Name Ma. Esperanza Joven
Designation Vice President
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